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NOTIFICATION
ADMISSION TO MBA COURSES (K-MAT-2nd Session) 2025

ADMIT CARDS AVAILABLE ONLINE

      Candidates submitted online application to the Commissioner for Entrance
Examinations for Kerala Management Aptitude Test K-MAT 2025 (Second Session)

to be held on 31st May 2025 at various centers in Kerala can download their Admit
Cards from the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in. Admit Cards may be downloaded
from the K-MAT 2025-Candidate Portal, by giving the Application Number and
Password on their profile page and by clicking the menu ‘Admit Card’.

Admit Cards should be brought for verification in the Examination venue for
attending KMAT 2025. Candidates without Admit Cards will not be permitted to
attend the Entrance Examination. Colour printout of the Admit Card is preferable for
proper identification of the candidates. Admit cards have not been issued to candidates
who have uploaded defective photographs and signature with the online application.
Such candidates are provided with menu ‘Memo Details’ on their Home Page. Admit
Card will be released to them as and when clear photograph/signature is uploaded
before 30.05.2025, 2.00 PM. Candidates, if have any complaints regarding their
Name, Photo or signature in the downloaded Admit Card should mail the details of
defects to the official mail address (ceekinfo.cee@kerala.gov.in) of Commissioner
for Entrance Examinations before 30.05.2025, 2.00 PM. Candidates are advised to
visit the above mentioned website regularly for updates.

Helpline number: 0471 – 2525300, 2332120, 2338487
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